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SF20/9831 
Date: 25 March 2020 

The General Manager 
Goulburn Mulwaree Council 
Locked Bag 22 
GOULBURN NSW 2580 

 
Attention: Dialina Day 

 
Dear Ms Day 
 

Re: DA/0221/1920 – Re-use and Recycling Infrastructure development – Goulburn Waste 
Management Centre 

 
I refer to Concurrence and Referral Portal request (CNR-4031) of 4 February 2020 to the 
Environment Protection Authority (EPA) requesting the EPA’s assessment of the Statement of 
Environmental Effects (SEE) for the Re-Use Goulburn facilities (the proposal), to be constructed at 
the Goulburn Waste Management Centre. I also refer to your email of 25 March 2020 to the EPA 
regarding the applicant’s advice on the Integrated Development component of the Development 
Application (DA). 
 
The EPA has reviewed the SEE and is supportive of the proposal. Following the review and on 
reflection of the nature of the proposal and any potential minor impacts on the conditions of 
Environment Protection Licence 6780, the EPA will not be making a formal submission on the DA. 
Instead, the EPA will liaise with the applicant following any approval of the DA, and this liaison may 
involve a variation to the EPL and correspondence on the exhumation of waste, if this action is 
deemed necessary. 
 
The EPA would appreciate being notified of the outcome of CNR-4031. Should you have any 
enquiries in relation to this matter please contact Michael Heinze on (02) 6229 7002 or via e-mail at 
queanbeyan@epa.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
JANINE GOODWIN 
UNIT HEAD 
Environment Protection Authority 
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